HOW DID YOU CELEBRATE PROCUREMENT PROFESSIONAL'S DAY?

Forget retreats, the Office of Procurement Services (OPS) celebrates with "P" treats!

We kicked off the day networking over a Pancake breakfast complete with Pork bacon and Pineapple. After a busy morning of meetings, EMARS, and procurement we settled in for lunch and entertainment in the OPS Training Room. Pizza was provided while we watched on the big screen our Executive Director. Kathy Robinson, testify before a Kentucky

legislative committee. She eloquently explained our roles as procurement professionals, what procurement is, and its importance to the Commonwealth and its citizens.

OPS's day of celebration did not end there, afternoon snack time was complete with <u>Popsicles</u>, <u>Popcorn</u>, <u>Peanuts</u>, <u>Pretzels</u>, and <u>Peanut butter cookies</u>.

On the second Wednesday of March 2023 OPS took time to reflect on the valuable work that all procurement professionals do every day, but most importantly we had a good time doing it.